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NEGULATORY TOTKET FUECOPY Dot gy Hog

-W Docket Noéiiéé;zgé;:ID

: and 50-281

Mre J. He Ferguson .

Executive Vice President - Power .
- Virginia Electric and Power Company

Post Office Box 26666 _

Richmond, Virginia 23261

Dear Mr. Ferdquson:

The purpose of this letter is to reguest your participation in a study

of people-related problems in nuclear safeguards. The concerns, expressed
by the Kemeny Commission and others, about the effects of human.error on
nuclear safety programs have prompted similar concerns about the possible
effects of human errar on nuclear safeguards programs. Recent incidents
involving security forces at certain 11censed fac1]1u1es have 1ntens1f1ed
these. concerns. . :

In an attempt to determine the extent of th1s prob1°m and to dev;]op possible
solutions, Wr. Robert F. Burnett, Director of the Division of Safeguards,
NMSS has- directed his staff to conduct a study of people-related security
problems in the licensed nuclear industry. A portion of this study involves
-collection of data on licensee security forces and practices. It is in :
this area that you can assist us by allewing MRC representatives to visit
your Surry facility and interview your security management personnel.

You will be contacted by the NRC to schedule a convenient time and date

for this interview. Confidentiality of the information you provide will

be maintained during all phases of the study. The information presented

in the study will not be attr1butab1e to any part1cu1ar fac111ty or secur1ty
organization. : . . .

We hope that the resu1ts of tn1$ study will be useful to your security
© managemant as well as to the KRC in meeting our retu]atony responswb111t1es.

Your asswstance in this study is deeply apprec1ated.,‘

S1ncerely,

Ste#an As Varga, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #1
Division of Licensing

cc:  See next page S
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' " UNITED STATES 9
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSTON

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

t Nos. 50-280 ' August 14, 1980
and 50-281

Mr. J. H. Ferguson

cxecutive Vice President - Power
Virginia Electric and Power Company
Post Office Box 26666

Richmond, Virginia 23261

Dear Mr. Ferguson:

The purpose of this letter is to request your participation in a study

of people-related problems in nuclear safecuar*s._ The concerns, expressed
by the Kemeny Commission and others, about the effects of human error on
nuclear safety programs have prompted similer concerns about the possible
effects of numan error con nuclear safeguards programs. Recent incidents
involving security forces at certain licensad facilities have intensified
these concerns.
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dr. J. H. Feragsen \
Virginia Electric and Power Company - 2 - August 14, 1980
cc:  Mr. Micheel W. Maunin

Hunton and Williams
Post COffice Box 1535
Richmond, Virginia 23213

Mr. J. L. Wilson, Manager
P. 0. Box 315
Surry, Virginia 23883

Swem Library
College of ¥illiam and Mary
Williamsburg, Yirginia 23185

Donald J. Burke, Resident Inspecicr
Surry Power Staticn

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Post OFf7ice Box ©59
Milliamsburg, Yirginie 23185





